
Aruba, July 8, 2021

Dear Timeshare Member,

On June 11, 2021 you were sent an update on our Ocean Suites room renovation in 
which you were informed that we will change the overall layout of the units. Most of 
you have reacted positively to the change; we also received comments from other 
timeshare members who would rather keep the lay out as it is today. To be fair to 
those who oppose the new layout we are keeping the fifth and ground floors in their 
existing layout and will transform the second, third and fourth floors into the studio 
format. In this way we offer you, our Members, a choice, though this might mean that 
you would have to move to a different floor (and possibly change weeks) to get the 
layout of your preference. 

We appointed a project manager whom many of you already know, who will contact 
you to assist you in choosing the best option. 

As a reference we are hereby showing you the different options. 



Over the years, the resort has consistently transformed in a positive way, maintaining 
and improving its plant, equipment and staffing through owner investment as well as 
with your participation. Our affiliation with Marriott International and its Brand 
Standards has contributed greatly to our success. It is our intention to continue this 
positive trajectory and we assure you that this change will be another great step in 
the right direction. Renaissance Aruba Ocean Suites is one of Aruba's prime properties 
of which we can all be proud. 

We started building the model room in Studio format and we will be sending updates 
on the progress Renaissance Ocean Suites Aruba – Timeshares Facebook page. 

Sincerely,
Renaissance Aruba Resort & Casino

Paul Gielen
General Manager


